
 

Easter Fundraising 

Following on from the success of our Christmas activities, and in line with current 

Covid-19 restrictions, we are planning on running virtual ‘Easter Bingo’ evenings 

and organising an Easter Egg Hunt that will not only raise money for school funds 

but also give children and their families something to look forward to. 

 

Easter Chocolate Bingo 

Similar to Christmas Bingo, this will be a virtual event through Microsoft Teams. Tickets for 

bingo will be sold in school and cost £5 per ticket or three tickets for £10. Each ‘ticket’ is for 

two bingo strips which equate to two rounds of bingo. The first round will play for a line, 

followed by the second round for ‘full house’. This will then be repeated for the second strip 

provided. In total, there will be four chances of winning during each bingo evening. The 

winners will each receive a chocolate hamper. There will also be a prize for the best Easter 

hat/bonnet for each evening!  

If you would like to buy tickets, please send the correct money into school in an envelope with 

your child’s name, class and the date/s you would like the tickets for. (Please note, if you have 

more than one child in school, you can choose to all play one evening or buy tickets for 

multiple dates). Places are limited so please send money in no later than Friday Wednesday 

17th March.   

Bingo will begin at 5:30pm on the following dates: 

Monday 29th March-Year 5 and 6  

Tuesday 30th March-Year 3 and 4 

Wednesday 31st March- Reception, Year 1 and 2 

 



Easter Egg Hunt 

Our Christmas Star Hunt was so successful we thought we would try an Easter Egg Hunt!  The 

wooden eggs will be hidden in gardens in the area surrounding school. Each egg will display 

a letter that you will need in order to spell the Easter word. Bring your completed form back 

to school to be entered into the prize draw for a chocolate hamper. The draw will take place 

on Thursday 1st April. Packs will be sold in school for £3 and contain a map, clues, a colouring 

sheet for a bonus competition and an Easter treat! Please send correct money in an envelope 

with your child’s name and class on to school by Wednesday 17th March. All packs purchased 

will be sent home on this day. 

The hunt can be completed between Monday 22nd March-Wednesday 31st March. Please be 

mindful of current Covid-19 restrictions in place at the time and only complete the hunt with 

your own household.  

In order for this event to go ahead, we are looking for local residents to display one of our eggs 

in their garden between the dates stated above. Children will be instructed not to knock on 

doors or enter gardens. If you are able to participate, please let Miss Flint or your child’s class 

teacher know by Friday 12th March.   

 

Non-uniform 

We will be holding a non-uniform day on Monday 22nd March in order to make our chocolate 

hampers. A donation of an Easter Egg or other Easter themed chocolate treat would be greatly 

appreciated.  


